
24:7 GREENWOOD UPDATE 1ST MAY 2022 

 
  
Youth Group Goals   

1. To have 25 young people attend youth group.  

2. To give our young people an opportunity to engage with one another in the new term through board games 

and activities.   

3. For us to strengthen our relationship with the Parish through monthly Youth Masses and events.  

   

Goal Status    

Goal 1) We managed to achieve this goal as we had 25 young people who came along to youth group.  

Goal 2) We were able to achieve this as everyone got really involved with all the games and activities across the 

night.   

Goal 3) We have planned our next youth Mass for the 22nd of May followed by our netball event on the courts 

at the primary school.  

   

Youth Group Talk / Focus   

Last youth group we had a “Back to School Games Night!” To kick off the term we did an awesome board 

games night to focus on building our relationships with our young people. We also introduced our term theme 

which is the gifts of the Holy Spirit. Each week we will be focusing on a different gift and the importance of 

them in our lives!  

  

Next Youth Group Theme    

Next Youth Group we are starting with our first gift of the Holy Spirit: Wisdom. We will have one of our 

leaders discuss what wisdom looks like and how to grow in this gift. They will also share times in their life 

where they have grown in this area.  

  

This Past Week's Non-Youth Group Activities  

Our next Youth Mass and netball event is happening on the 22nd May! We will join our young people at the 

9.30am mass and have an awesome game of netball to follow with food and fellowship. We know our monthly 

events draw in young people as they are very fun, active and different each month. We also discussed with Fr. 

Elver about moving into the new parish centre following set expectations given to us in order to use it.  

  

Parish/Newsletter Promotion   

24:7 Greenwood Youth Group   

We have our Youth Mass next month on the 22nd of May. Join us at the 9.30am mass and then we will walk to 

the basketball courts for an awesome game of netball! Make sure to bring $5 for food and drink! Our Youth 

Group is no longer able to run in the Liwara Ahern centre due to renovations, join us at the New Parish Centre 

for youth group 6.30-8pm on Sundays until further notice.  

For info contact Georgia on 0458 197 685 or Jesse 0424840460.   

     

 

 
 


